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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – SILENT SOVEREIGN 

 

 
 

 
TRSA OFFICES – FRIDAY, 24 JULY 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Co-Trainer’s Mr. T & C. McEvoy have notified Thoroughbred 
Racing SA Stewards that following the filly’s last race start at Morphettville on Saturday, 16 May 
2020, SILENT SOVEREIGN underwent surgery to remove a bone chip from the off fore fetlock joint. 
 
SILENT SOVEREIGN will now be spelled.  
 
 
 
S B Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
24 July 2020 

 


